James Russell

From: Pam S Kelly <pam.kelly@ey.com>

Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 2:30 PM

To: James Russell; Greg M Williams; Kasia Lundy
Subject: Re: GMU-1709-21

Happy Monday James,
Yes please, we would like to renew the contract for another one-year period.

Thank you!
Pam

Pam S. Kelly | Client Executive | Public Sector and Higher Education
Ernst & Young LLP

Cell: 410-409-2444 | pam.kelly@ey.com
EA Carol Headrick | Phone: +1 504 310 9007 | carol.headrick@ey.com

Every day we solve the most complex challenges, so the government can build a stronger country, for the people.

From: James Russell <jrussell@gmu.edu>
Date: Monday, March 4, 2024 at 2:01 PM
To: Pam S Kelly <pam.kelly@ey.com>
Subject: GMU-1709-21

Hello:

Our current contract is set to expire on April 22, 2024. At this time we would like to renew the contract for another one
year period at the current terms, conditions and pricing. If you are in agreement please respond in the affirmative. No
further paperwork will be required.

Thank you.

James F. Russell
Purchasing Director

Any tax advice in this e-mail should be considered in the context of the tax services we are providing to you. Preliminary
tax advice should not be relied upon and may be insufficient for penalty protection.

The information contained in this message may be privileged and confidential and protected from disclosure. If the
reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to
the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the
message and deleting it from your computer.



Notice required by law: This e-mail may constitute an advertisement or solicitation under U.S. law, if its primary purpose
is to advertise or promote a commercial product or service. You may choose not to receive advertising and promotional
messages from Ernst & Young LLP (except for My EY, which tracks e-mail preferences through a separate process) at this
e-mail address by opting out of emails through EY’s Email Preference Center. Our principal postal address is One
Manhattan West, New York, NY 10001. Thank you. Ernst & Young LLP




